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Wilson, Frances (REPS)

From: Matthew Roberts [mzr@perth.phillipsfox.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 8 July 2004 2:48 PM

To: Committee, LACA (REPS)

Subject: Bankruptcy draft Bill

Attention: Gillian Gould

I would like to express my support to the submission made by Speed & Stracey Lawyers (No. 85) to the
above draft bill.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Regards

Matthew Roberts | Solicitor
Phillips Fox | 1 William St | Perth 6000
Phone +61 8 9288 6905 | Fax +61 8 9288 6001 mzr@perth.phillipsfox.com.au
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